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Majority Leader Jennifer Williamson  

Statement on the November Revenue Forecast  
 

SALEM – Oregon House Majority Leader Jennifer Williamson (D-Portland) issued the 

following statement on the release of the November revenue forecast: 

 

“This revenue forecast shows that Oregon’s economy remains strong. Still, we cannot rest on our 

past success. Republicans in Congress are pushing a dangerous tax bill that threatens the 

prosperity of middle class and working Oregonians and could dramatically alter the strength of 

our economy.  

 

“No matter what happens in Washington D.C., Oregon House Democrats will remain focused on 

building a future where everyone has access to the best that Oregon has to offer. That means 

continuing to strengthen our economy, ensuring everyone has access to quality, affordable health 

care, and fighting for good paying jobs in every corner of Oregon.” 
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